
COMMUNITY MEETING
HAWKS CREEK 
LOGGING PLANS
Xatśūll First Nation invites community 
members to a meeting with BC Timber 
Sales (BCTS) to discuss proposed harvesting 
blocks in the Hawks Creek area — an area of 
deep importance to our community.

                  July 7, 2025
1:30 PM – 3:00 PM
NR Department Boardroom

We know many of you have concerns 
about logging in Hawks Creek. This is your 
opportunity to share those concerns directly 
with BCTS and ensure your voice is heard 
before any decisions are made.
Please register in advance by calling Jessie 
Hunlin at 250-989-2323 ext. 120

Let’s come together to protect what matters. 
Your presence and input are valued and 
needed.

Zoom Link : 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84029051807

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84029051807

